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               Term Dates   

          Last day of Term 4: 

    Wednesday 31st March 2021 

 

          First day of Term 5: 

      Monday 19th April 2021 

 

          Last day of Term 5: 

         Friday 28th May 2021 

          

          First day of Term 6: 

        Monday 7th June 2021 

 

         Last day of Term 6: 

      Wednesday 21st July 2021 

 

Hedgehogs Class   

Congratulations to this week’s award 

winner: 

Ashleigh Holland for her fantastic writing 

and working so hard at home. 

 Squirrels Class 

Congratulations to this week’s award 

winners: 

Aaron Goring for spectacular handwriting 

and writing. 

Otis Hings for a fantastic start at the 

Bythams and producing amazing work at 

home. 

Poppi Robinson for writing independently 

with confidence. 

 

 

 

 

Foxes Class 

Congratulations to this week’s award 

winners: 

Elodie Kieran for excellent self-motivation 

in her remote learning. 

Yuan Duffy for his great effort at home. 

 

 

 

Badgers Class 

Congratulations to this week’s award 

winners: 

Noah Featherstone for his consistently 

high standard of work in maths. 

Bella Pridgeon for her entertaining writing 

that is always rich in language. 

 

Down on the Farm! 

As Hedgehogs Class are currently 

unable to visit a farm for their new 

topic, Mrs Jack is bringing the farm 

to them! She will be filming 

weekly updates of the lambs on 

her parents’ farm.  Everyone can 

view these on the school website, 

just click on ‘Learning’ and 

‘Hedgehogs’. Thank you Mrs Jack!  

School reopens to everyone on  

Monday 8th March 2021. 

Gates open at: 

Bubble 2 - 8.40 - 8.45 am. 

Bubble 1 – 8.50 - 8.55am. 

 

 



                                                                                                    

                                                                                      

                                                                                                                                                     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Hedgehogs Class 

In Hedgehogs Class, their new topic is 

called “Why do cows drink milk?” To 

start the term off, the children have 

been learning about Shrove Tuesday. 

They compared Pancake Day with 

traditions in other countries. This is 

Ashleigh’s writing about her delicious 

pancakes. 

 

Squirrels Class 

Squirrels Class have started their new topic “Childhood”. 

Esther sent in a wonderful photo of her Great-grandad 

and she was able to compare what she wears today with 

what he wore as a child over a hundred years ago in 

1908. 

 

 

 

Foxes Class 

Foxes have started a new topic- “Burps, 

Bottoms and Bile” about the human 

digestive system and teeth. This week, 

Foxes have been learning about different 

types of teeth and how to look after 

them. They have created some lovely 

drawings of the anatomy of a tooth.  In 

fact, one child has taken the lessons to 

heart, refusing to eat meringue because 

he wanted to protect his teeth! 

 
Badgers Class 

Everyone has been 

participating in Wellbeing 

Wednesdays and this 

week Badgers Class were 

discussing friendships. In 

school, the children talked 

about their friends who 

are working at home and 

how much they are looking 

forward to seeing them 

again on the 8th of March! 

 



Thank you for your continued support with home learning - the end 

is in sight! 


